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The June 2021 issue of our monthly newsletter has been released and can be accessed on the 
reports section of the Veritas Foundation website. 
 
It has been a busy month for the Veritas Foundation, highlighted by the release of our first 
official monthly report. The Canadian Charitable and Philanthropic Sector Review Report is a 
detailed look into the structure and mechanics of the sector. Supported by quantitative 
research, there is lots of value to be pulled for anyone involved in the sector. You can purchase 
a copy of our report HERE. 
 
We also welcome Dina Palozzi as the newest board member of the Veritas Foundation. Dina’s 
long career of Ontario Public service makes her a great fit and a valuable asset to the team! 
 
Finally, we provide an account testimonial for the Club Sandwich Charitable Fund. Club 
Sandwich was recently profiled by CTV Television News. You can view the video segment HERE. 
 
You can sign-up to receive our monthly newsletter HERE. 
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Executive Director 
mbonham@theveritasfoundation.com 
 

https://mailchi.mp/a0654958da40/veritas-foundation-newsletter-february-5001475
https://veritascharityservices.com/product/research-report-june-2021-the-canadian-charitable-philanthropic-sector/
https://www.ctvnews.ca/canada/club-sandwich-takes-bite-out-of-hunger-during-trying-times-in-toronto-1.5406768
https://theveritasfoundation.us7.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=a01fe507cfbd712481bb2c07c&id=e642d87dee

